
Dear Owners: 
 
In preparation for the Annual Meeting on August 6, 2011, we are finalizing 
the ballot for the election of two Board of Directors positions.  If you 
would like to be a candidate for a board of directors position, please 
submit a short statement of interest and qualification to Rod Gerik (BOD 
Secretary), regerik@msn.com. Please provide you information by Wednesday 
June 20, 2011 so your name and statement can be included on the ballot. 
 
 
 
Steve Keppers 
skepps@comcast.net	
  


